Sample Letter to Principal or Food-Service Director
Please edit so that you can personalize your letter.

[Date]

[Name of Principal or Food-Service Director] 
[School Name]
[Address]

Dear [Name]:

There is a matter of great importance that I would like to bring to your attention. As a vegetarian/vegan, having adequate lunch options is important to me. Being provided with vegan menu items appeals not only to vegetarian and vegan students but also to those looking for healthy, dairy-free, and easy kosher options.

I would love to work with the school to add a veggie burger to the menu. This is an easy, financially sound, and compassionate decision to make in behalf of students like me who avoid eating meat, eggs, and dairy products for ethical reasons. More and more young people are also skipping meat-based meals for health reasons or to help the environment (according to the United Nations, raising animals for food is the leading contributor to climate change). As a result, the vegetarian population is quickly growing, with more than 25 percent of the population opting out of meat-based meals. 

Obesity is a growing problem among America's teens, with as many as 33 percent qualifying as obese. As a school, you have the opportunity to combat this epidemic by providing nutritious menu items. The Physicians Committee for Responsible Medicine has provided scientific evidence showing that vegetarian and vegan foods promote good health and help young people maintain a healthy weight.


I have a list full of food-service providers and manufacturers that I would love to provide to you, and People for the Ethical Treatment of Animals (PETA) has also offered to help you with ordering a veggie burger for the school menu. 

Please contact me at your earliest convenience so that we can schedule a meeting to discuss this further. Thank you for your time and consideration.

[Your Signature]
[Your Name]
